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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

The oral health of the elderly patient is of great importance
to the geriatric patient. This Special Issue will focus on fixed
and removable prosthetic rehabilitation, on the
masticatory efficiency of the edentulous patient and post-
surgical defects, on the use of new technologies in
prosthetic rehabilitation and on the use of new
biomaterials and nanomaterials. Increased life expectancy
requires constant updating and development of oral
rehabilitation methods that can guarantee the wellbeing of
the elderly patient. Full papers of original articles and
review articles are welcome.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Addressing the environmental and public health
challenges requires engagement and collaboration among
clinicians and public health researchers. Discovery and
advances in this  research field play a critical role in
providing a scientific basis for decision-making toward
control and prevention of human diseases, especially the
illnesses that are induced from environmental exposure to
health hazards. IJERPH provides a forum for discussion of
discoveries and knowledge in these multidisciplinary fields.
Please consider publishing your research in this high
quality, peer-reviewed, open access journal.
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